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21 July 2021 
 
 
 

Scott 
Via FYI website 

 
By email: fyi-request-15878-ecbcb6e8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Scott 
 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (“LGOIMA”): 
Request for Information 
 
I refer to your email dated 23 June 2021 requesting a copy of Canterbury’s COVID-19 
regional resurgence plan.  
 
Please find the requested plan attached.  
 
You will be aware that if you are not satisfied with this response you are able to refer 
this matter to the Office of the Ombudsman under s27 (3) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact Kerryn Tangney in the first instance (kerryn.tangney@ecan.govt.nz or 03 365 
3828). 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Katherine Trought 
Acting Director Finance & Corporate Services 
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